
Hello, 

Angels Among Us is Ave Maria Catholic School’s largest yearly fundraiser.  The event is a>ended by 250 parents,  
parishioners and acDve community members.  This year, Angels Among Us will be held on Saturday, November 11, 2023. 

The funds collected from the aucDon are used for classroom supplies, technology and other educaDonal materials to  
enhance our children’s educaDon.  Every dollar directly benefits the students of Ave Maria Catholic School. 

2023 is AMCS 24th year serving Douglas and Arapahoe counDes, from Centennial to Castle Rock and Englewood to  
Aurora.  Our aucDon reaches each direct student family as well as their extended families, including grandparents,  
neighbors and friends.  

Why are we telling you all of this?  It is simple, we need your help. 

Our AucDon Commi>ee is asking for donaDons for both our silent and live aucDons. 

AMCS is a nonprofit organizaDon under secDon 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code, so your donaDon is fully tax- 
deducDble.  Our Tax ID number is: 98-14153-000. 

All donaDons need to be received by November 1, 2023.  Any quesDons about donaDons can be addressed to Annette 
Alvarez or Heather Anderson at galas@avemaria.school.

You can send your donaDon to the following address or you can contact us and we will gladly pick it up from you: 

Ave Maria AucDon Commi>ee 
A>n:  Anne>e Alvarez/Heather Anderson 
9056 E Parker Rd.  
Parker, CO 80138 

Thank you for your Dme and consideraDon! 

Sincerely,  

Annette Alvarez and Heather Anderson 
AucDon Commi>ee Chairs 
Ave Maria Catholic School 


